22 March update

[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you to all those key worker parents who have contacted me over the weekend- we appreciate the work which you are doing and will have to do for our community. As a staff we are ready to do our bit also by providing childcare for your children in the weeks to come as best we can.

Please note;
· Only those children whose parents received a confirmation email from the school should turn up on Monday for childcare.
· Children coming on Monday must not have any underlying health issues.
· There are no buses and no school meals- packed lunches and break time snack should be sent by parents.
· Normal school hours apply.
· Children do not have to attend full days or everyday- please let staff know.
· Children will work through their learning packs - please send them in if you have taken them home already- and then supervised for the remaining time.
· If possible please send a box of tissues with your child’s name on it.
· I have asked the EA for hand sanitisers as we cannot get any from our suppliers or locally. If any family can spare some it would be appreciated.

At present we now have 3 teaching staff members either in isolation or in the ‘at risk’ categories, myself included (in both) and another staff member who is ‘at risk’ and one who has to stay at home as she has no alternative childcare available. Hopefully these numbers will not increase and we can maintain enough staff to continue to provide childcare.

Please continue to check our website each day for updates.

Stay safe everyone- don’t take any chances; this is too serious and is going to get worse before it gets better.

PS There are still some learning packs to be collected between 8.15 and 8.45am on Monday. Please go to the relevant classrooms and collect them.
